
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
Jan 26, 2022 
 
 
John -  

 
Thank you so much for recent donation to the Petersburg 
Library Art Education Endowment ($10,000 1/10/22).  
Your contributions to date are $131,540, a detailed list is 
included here. With this contribution, the balance of the fund 
is $180,453.  
 
Your remarkable generosity and vision for arts education at 
the library is extraordinary and will leave an enduring legacy 
in our community.  Thank you so much for your support over 
the years.  
 

 
 
 

Marilyn Menish-Meucci,  
Library Board Chair 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

J. McCabe - Fund Contributions 

2/28/2012           $12,040  

11/13/2012        $100  

10/11/2013       $3,000  

1/13/2014          $5,000  

2/22/2014           $100  

2/19/2015           $100  

7/20/2015           $5,000  

2/19/2016           $100  

2/12/2017          $100  

6/23/2017 $10,000  

2/12/2018 $10,000  

5/22/2018 $8,000  

3/13/2019 $8,000  

8/9/2019 $10,000  

1/20/2020 $10,000  

6/8/2020 $10,000  

7/28/2020 $10,000  

12/7/2020 $10,000  

3/1/2021 $5,000  

6/24/2021 $5,000  

1/10/2022 $10,000 

TOTAL                             $131,540  


